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Comments: Protecting bolted climbing routes on National Forest System (NFS) lands is crucial for balancing

recreational and environmental interests. This approach ensures that climbing remains an environmentally

responsible activity, maintaining the natural integrity of NFS lands while accommodating climbers' needs. The

final directives should consider the varied interests of all stakeholders to ensure the long-term sustainability of

climbing on NFS lands.


